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Pharmacy Entries for 2024 Yearbook

Work has commenced on the IPU Yearbook & Diary 2024. Please check your pharmacies listing
in the current Yearbook and if your pharmacy has acquired any new details (phone, email etc) or
you would like any amendments made please contact Roisin Molloy – roisin.molloy@ipu.ie by 26
August.
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